
ADRsportRED Program 

Montreal, October 14, 2003  
 
Dear members of the Canadian sport community:  

 
 
On the basis of our experience since the inception of the ADRsportRED Program 
(after the “Program”) in December 2001, the steering committee of the Program has 
decided to revise the ADRsportRED Code of procedure.  

A legal commission has been struck for this purpose. Its members are Richard W. 
Pound (arbitrator and chair of the legal commission), L. Yves Fortier and Richard H. 
McLaren (co-chief arbitrators of the Program), and Gordon Peterson (chair of the 
steering committee).  

The legal commission needs your input. Please tell us what your experience has been 
and what changes you feel should be made to the ADRsportRED Code of procedure. 
You can do this by going to our website at www.adrsportred.ca and clicking on 
“Comment on ADRsportRED Code” under “Features” on the right-hand side of the 
home page. Comments will be accepted until 5:00 p.m. Friday, October 31, 2003.  

The legal commission and the steering committee wish to thank you in advance for 
your help in building a system for preventing and resolving sports-related disputes 
that meets the expectations of the Canadian sport community.  

We look forward to receiving your comments. Please do not hesitate to contact us if 
you have any questions.  

Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Benoit Girardin  
Executive Director  
ADRsportRED Program  
Tel.: (514) 733-6697  
Toll-free: 1-866-733-7767  
Fax: (514) 745-0602  
E-mail: bgirardin@adrsportred.ca 
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